
                                                                                                                                             November 6th-10th 
  

This Week 

We had an incredible week learning about the letter “I”.  Throughout the week we practiced 

making the letter ‘I’ sound by sorting pictures in our sound box and reading the story My Letter 

‘I’ Sound Box.   Throughout the week we listened to our letter ‘I’ poem and laughed along with 

the Sesame Street Letter ‘I’ Podcast. 

 

This week we began learning about the 4 seasons: winter, spring, summer, and fall.  Throughout 

the week we read stories about each of the seasons and talked about their differences.  We 

learned many songs about the seasons and learned that they will always go in the same cycle. 

 

During circle time we this week we learned about bears.  We learned that bears hibernate 

(sleep for a long time) in the winter and wake back up in the spring.  We had fun reading about 

Corduroy, Paddington and Going on a Bear Hunt.  During our craft time we had the chance to 

make our own Corduroy puppet and a map to take while we went on a bear hunt.  This week 

during lunch time we set up a Teddy Bear Picnic in our classroom.  Before we ate lunch we read 

Teddy Bear Picinic and The Bear Went Over the Mountain and laughed along as each of our 

friends had the chance to take the bear over the mountain and tell us what silly thing they saw. 

 

On Wednesday we celebrated Veterans Day by coloring pictures to send to service men and 

women overseas. 

Looking 

Ahead 

November 15th 
Parent Teacher 

Conferences 
 

November 
23rd-24th 

No School 
Thanksgiving 

Break 
 

December 8th 
Kelly’s Country 
Store Field Trip 

 
 

 

Mr. Ed’s Awesome News! 

Next 

Week 

Next week 

we will be 

learning 

about forest 

animals. 

 

Letter of 

the Week 

Uu 


